
Item Number: 20

City Council / Board of Directors

Written Communications

Meeting of: May 6, 2025

Submitted By:
Jennifer Thompson, City Clerk
          
Subject: 
Discussion and possible action to allow the Mayor to attend meetings in Washington D.C. 
with legislators regarding the City's submission of applications for member directed 
discretionary federal funds

Recommendation:
Any action is at the discretion of Your Honorable City Council.

Fiscal Impact:
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item at this time, however, if approved, the 
costs associated with this item would be for flight, hotel accommodations and meals.  
Those funds are budgeted in City Council Travel and Meetings 1001220 52150.

Background:
At the City Council meeting of April 15, 2025, it was moved by Mayor Becerra, with 
majority approval, to agendize an item for discussion and possible action to allow the 
Mayor to attend meetings in Washington D.C. with legislators regarding the City's 
submission of applications for member directed discretionary federal funds in support of 
the City’s submission of funding applications totaling $6 million for a one-million gallon 
reclaimed water tank and technology improvements for the new police station.

Discussion: 
This item is being presented to Council so that Council can further discuss whether to 
allow the Mayor to attend meetings in Washington D.C. with legislators regarding the 
City's submission of applications for member directed discretionary federal funds in 
support of the City’s submission of funding applications totaling $6 million for a one-million 
gallon reclaimed water tank and technology improvements for the new police station.
  
Staff remains available for any questions or comments you might have.
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Attachments: None 


